
Parks and Recreation Update for Phase 2: 
 

Parks: Youth Sports 
 

Our Youth Teams will be able to have organized practices with some guidelines. They are 
not allowed to have any scrimmages or practice games and they are not allowed to have any 

contact with each other.  
 

Aquatic Center: Lap Swimming 

 
We opened the Aquatic Center on Monday, June 1st. We are allowing only Lap Swimming 

for now. We are currently planning on our next Phase, which will possibly be implemented 
on Monday, June 22, 2020. 

 

Operating Hours: 
Monday – Friday 7:00AM – 10:00AM and 3:00PM – 6:00PM 

Saturday and Sunday: 10:00AM – 1:00PM 
 

Tennis Center: 
Tennis will be hosting a skills camp as of Monday, June 8th. Games of two versus two will 
be allowed.  

 

Community Center: 
Summer Camp is scheduled to start on Monday, June 22nd. The rest of the Community 

Center amenities will remain closed to the public until further notice. For example, no 
Fitness Room, Walking Track, Basketball Courts, etcetera. According to CDC and County 
guidelines, we cannot have the gym or fitness room open while holding summer camp. 

 

Dog Park: 
The Dog Park will be opening on Monday, June 8th, 2020. Please follow the new Social 

Distancing Guidelines. 
 

 
 

 
 
 


